
Christmas in August 
 

The Malvern Bowling Club wishes to extend an invitation to members, 
family and friends to help us celebrate Xmas in August.    For those of 
you who have attended this event in the past you will know to expect a 
great evening full of laughter, great food and some surprises!!! 

Book a table of 10 or come on your own, we are all friends and look 
forward to seeing you. 

There will be a sign on sheet at the club from this week so put your 
name down, numbers are strictly limited or contact Stuart on 
stuart@apbgprojects.com to confirm your numbers. 

The DeTails: 

When:   Saturday 25th August 

Time:    Nibbles start 6:00pm and sitting down at 7:00pm 

Cost:    A very reasonable $25 per head including your first drink 

 


